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February 2024 

February Events 

 

2nd   SRC at Noon 

2nd   “Be YOUnique” Dress Up Day 

8th    Early Learning Fair 
   for children born in 2020 & 2021 

9th   Twin Dress Up Day 

12th    SRC at Noon 

14th    Red & Pink Dress Up Day 

14th    100th Day of School 

15th   Family Dance, 6pm-7pm 

   Grades 8-12 Dance, 7:30pm-9:30pm 

16th   Jersey Day 

16th   Jump Rope for Heart 

19th-23rd    Winter Break 

27th    SRC at Noon 

28th    Pink Shirt Day 

29th   Panther Pride Day 
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Telemiracle Fundraiser 

Storm Chaser Presentation 



Students of the Month for January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2:  For being kind to others, working hard in class, and 
being willing to try new tasks. Great job!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grades 3-5: For her hard work and dedication to all she 

does. She listens and helps others when she can! She is a 

problem solver and a really great friend! Great job! 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9: For improvement in his attendance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12:  For having the best attendance in  
semester 1.   

SRC Report 

 
 
 
 

In the month of January, the SRC  

hosted a pancake breakfast on January 

19th. With the support of the school 

and community, we raised $350 to 

donate towards TeleMiracle! We 

would like to send out a big thank you 

to P&H for donating pancake mix.  

 

 

 

We ran a pie the teacher or SRC  

member fundraiser, also in support of 

TeleMiracle, where we raised $285! 

 

 

 

In February, the SRC is planning a  

family dance alongside a Grade 8-12 

dance. Details will come out soon!  

 

 

 

 

February is also anti-bullying month so 

we have spirit days planned in support 

of anti-bullying!  



 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to 
Richard Metke for 

helping  
with the  

sleigh ride,  
Tifani Caldwell 
and Ryan Bell  

for lending  
their bales for the 

sleigh ride, and  
to the SCC  

members for 
providing lunch 

for the  
students  
and staff. 



Information from 
Heart and Stroke Foundation 

And  

Saskatchewan Health Authority 






